
 
NON-PROFIT OF THE YEAR AWARD 

2023 
 

 
 
The Roane Chamber is accepting nominations for The Non-Profit of the Year.  The nomination 
form must be received by February 16, 2023.  Please mail, email or deliver to the Roane 
Alliance, 1209 N. Kentucky Street, Kingston, 37763 or chamber@roanealliance.org to the 
attention of the Roane Chamber.  Additional information and pages may be attached with this 
form. 
 
This annual award recognizes outstanding Roane Chamber members.  To be considered, the 
nominee must be a Chamber Member and located or residing (if an individual) in Roane County 
for at least one year.  Previous winners of this award are not eligible and a list of previous 
winners has been provided on the back of this form. 
 
The nominee should be significantly involved in business, professional, educational, community 
and civic or church affairs demonstrating outstanding performance or unusual contribution to 
Roane County. The nominee must be non-controversial and highly respected in the field.    
 
 

I wish to nominate: 
 
Business Name _______________________________________________________ 
 
Primary Contact           
 
Address_______________________________________________________________ 
 
City____________________________State______________________Zip___________ 
 
Telephone Number & Email:_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Submitted By:                Date:     
 

 
Summary of Professional, Civic and Outstanding Qualities: 

 
              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

mailto:chamber@roanealliance.org


 
NON-PROFIT OF THE YEAR AWARD WINNERS:  
 
2022 Michael Dunn Center 


